42 MINISTRY OF HOUSING

A) AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT ' ' '

Ref: DOIA 18 19120076

A O’Sullivan
fyi-request-9265-38601b14@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear A O’Sullivan

| refer to the response you received from Ministerial Services on 30 January 2019 regarding your
request for ‘the average information income related rent subsidy per social housing unit covered by
the policy’.

We asked you to let us know if the information provided on page 3 of the September 2018 Housing
Quarterly report did not provide the data you were seeking.

In the absence of a response, we have assumed that the information which is publicly available
has resolved your interest in this matter and we are therefore refusing your request under section
18(d) of the Official Information Act because ‘the information requested is ... publicly available’.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review of my response by the Ombudsman, in
accordance with section 28(3) of the Act. The relevant details can be found on the Ombudsman'’s
website www.ombudsman.parliament.nz.

Yours sincerely




